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Reconstruction coming on Humber Station Road

Reconstruction on Humber Station Road will take place between Castlederg Sideroad and King Street over the coming weeks.
The Town of Caledon has reported the work will include embankment stabilization for an approximate length of 150 metres. The
construction work will be 850 metres south of Castlederg.

Humber Station will be closed to through traffic for the duration of the project. Local access will be maintained. The road closure for
thiswork will be effective as of Oct. 10 with an anticipated completion date of Nov. 27.
All questions regarding this project can be directed to the Town of Caledon Finance and Infrastructure Services at 905-584-2272,
ext. 4328.
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